McAlinden Geraldine

From: McAlinden Geraldine

Sent: 25 May 2011 10:24

To: fitandproper

Subject: FW: Query by Linda O'Shea Farren re: CP51

From: Linda O'Shea Farren [mailto: e |
Sent: 16 May 2011 12:40

To: McAlinden Geraldine
Cc: Linda O'Shea Farren
Subject: Query by Linda O'Shea Farren re: CP51

Dear Ms. McAlinden,

As I understand it, the Control Function of Head of Legal is not a PCF under Appendix1, Schedule 2, Part 1
of CP51.

I note that the Control Function of Head of Finance is a PCF (PCF-12) and I wondered why, in the context
of CP51, someone with a legal qualification would be treated differently from someone with an accountancy
qualification?

I should be greatly obliged if you could let me know the policy reason for this apparent difference in
treatment of people in similar Control Functions coming from, and regulated by, different professional
bodies.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Thank you,

Linda O'Shea Farren



